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There will be an assembly on October 4th at 10:00 AM to provide information on upcoming mission trips. Students 
will receive details regarding one of the four mission trip opportunities to be held during Spring Break 2025. 
The trips are to Uganda, Guatemala, London and New York. Applications are due by October 11th, and teams 
will be confirmed on October 25th. Parents are welcome to attend the assembly where complete details about 
applications, meetings and payments will be shared. 

MISSION TRIP ASSEMBLY 

Eighteen freshmen submitted applications and were approved to 
campaign to serve as a Class Officer in the Student Government 
Association (SGA) for the 2024-25 school year. Congratulations to 
the following students who were elected by their classmates to 
serve as officers for the freshman class.

President: Bradford Peace 
Vice President: Kinsley Wooles 
Secretary/Treasurer: Hadley Stenberg 
Female Chaplain: Mirena Hagan 
Male Chaplain: Kamden Facenda 

FRESHMEN SGA OFFICERS 
CLASS OF 2028: 



The 2025 Kranion promises to be a very special yearbook for the Calvary family. The yearbook staff 
would like to help families celebrate their students’ achievements by reserving a section of the 
yearbook for senior parents to place dedications and tributes.  

Prices for the senior dedications are as follows: 

• Full Page: $385 
• Half Page: $250 
• Quarter Page: $150 

To reserve a dedication, click here  and complete an order with full payment by Monday, October 7th. 
A late fee of $75 will be applied to reservations submitted after October 7th. After November 1st, the 
late fee will increase to $100, and orders will not be accepted after Friday, November 15th. 

Both ad design and payment are due at the time of order. The school code is 2182.

 

The yearbook staff would love to feature pictures submitted by CCHS families in the yearbook. Photos 

can be submitted through eShare, an app that sends photo submissions directly to the yearbook staff 

for consideration. Click here or download the free eShare app on the App Store or Google Play. The 

school code is 2182. 

 

Fathers of CCHS students are invited to meet with other

dads at the Warrior Dads breakfast meeting on Friday, 
October 4th, 7:00 AM – 8:00 AM, in the Student Ministry 

Center located at 150 S. McMullen Booth Road.

SHARE YOUR PHOTOS WITH THE YEARBOOK STAFF

CLASS OF 2025 YEARBOOK DEDICATIONS

This event is for Dads and Father Figures only. Students will not attend this 
meeting. Students will join the December meeting.

https://prod.yboc.varsity.com/?event=general.displayLanding&jobnumber=2182
https://www.hjeshare.com/eShare/


HISPANIC
HERITAGE 

MONTH
 POSTER FAIR

TUESDAY OCTOBER 1ST
IN THE CHURCH LOBBY FROM 7:45AM-2:55PM

HOSTED BY THE SPANISH HONORS SOCIETY 

ALL SPANISH HONORS CLASSES WILL BE PRESENTING A PROJECT 

The Hispanic Heritage Poster Fair hosted by 
the Spanish Honor Society will be held on 
Friday, October 4th in the church lobby from 
7:45 AM to 2:55 PM. Students in our Spanish 
Honors classes will present a project that is part 
of the curriculum they have been working on 
throughout the semester.

HISPANIC 
HERITAGE 
POSTER FAIR 

HISPANIC
HERITAGE 

MONTH
 POSTER FAIR

TUESDAY OCTOBER 1ST
IN THE CHURCH LOBBY FROM 7:45AM-2:55PM

HOSTED BY THE SPANISH HONORS SOCIETY 

ALL SPANISH HONORS CLASSES WILL BE PRESENTING A PROJECT SCHOOL PICTURES AND RETAKES 
O C TO B E R  1 0 T H

School pictures that were taken on September 10th have been sent via email from Corey Conroy with a 
link to the photos. Parents should check their spam folder if they have not received an email. Students 
in grades 9-11 who did not get their school pictures taken or need retakes can have their pictures taken 
on October 10th. Register here for picture retakes.

SHIRTS

The football team will host Berkeley Prep on 
Monday, September 30th at The Rock for 
senior night. Fans are asked to purchase and 
wear the “Beat Berkeley” shirts. Shirts can be 
purchased here for $8 while supplies last! The 
varsity football game starts at 7:00 PM and the 
Senior Night recognition will begin at 6:30 PM 
for Marching Band and Cheerleading. Seniors on 
our Cross Country, Golf, and Swim teams will be 
recognized at halftime.  

FRIDAY OCTOBER 4TH

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094AA4AD2CA4FD0-51669836-picture
https://calvarychristianhighschool-mscae.formstack.com/forms/school_spirit_shirt


CCHS will host an Open House on Monday, 
October 14th from 2:00 PM - 7:00 PM for 
the 2025-2026 school year. Open House is a 
come and go event for families interested in 
attending CCHS. Guests will tour the school, 
meet the faculty and staff and receive detailed 
information on the application process.  

OPEN HOUSE

Students will not have school on October 
14th due to the Open House.  

NO SCHOOL
O C TO B E R  1 4 T H

Stay up-to-date on the latest news from the CCHS College Counseling Department by reading the 
College Connection Newsletter. This week, there is important information on events including:  

• Bay Area Independent Schools College Fair on October 6th 
• Senior Parent Counseling Seminar #2: Financial Aid 101 
• Junior Individual Counseling Sessions 
• Free Application Event for SPC and SEU 
• The Schedule for College Representative Visits at CCHS 

CO L L E G E
CO N N E C T I O N
N E W S L E T T E R

COLLEGE CONNECTION CORNER

CLICK TO READ THE
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